JMJ

St. Timothy Catholic School
8th Grade STEM Fair 2018


	February 26, 2018

Dear  Parents, 

We are starting an exciting new twist on Science Fair this year.  It will be in the morning and only the 8th grade will be involved.  Our 8th graders have prepared STEM related investigations and we are asking for you to help us by volunteering to judge their work.  We thank all who have volunteered to be judges in the past and are asking for your help again this year.  We are also in need of many first time judges as well.  No judging experience is necessary; we will give you all the information you need.  In addition, if you have any work colleagues who could also judge, they are most welcome. 

The fair is being held this year on Wednesday, March 21st from 7:45 to 11:00 AM.  Sign in for judges will begin at 7:45am.  A light breakfast will be provided at 7:45am.  Final last minute instructions will be given at 8:15am.  Judging will take place between 8:30am and 10:30am followed by deliberation and category award selections.  This should last no later than 11:00am.  

If a you or a colleague can judge, please fill out the form below and return it to the school office or your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. You may also email me at  kyoung@sttimothyparish.org.

If last minute scheduling conflicts prevent you from joining us on March 21st, please contact the school office (703-378-6932) as soon as possible or e-mail me at kyoung@sttimothyparish.org.


Thank you for your help and support for our STEM Fair. We are looking forward to your reply.
	Sincerely,
	Mrs. Karen Young
	Dr. Nicole Testani



---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
St. Timothy Science Fair Judge sign up: (Please print)


Name: _______________________________________	Phone # _______________________________

E-mail: ____________________________________________________________

Name of oldest child: ______________________________________		Class: _______________

